
Thanks for visiting us at the
boat show.  It was indeed our
pleasure chatting with all who
stopped by and  sharing our
enthusiasm for electric boating!

If we planted a seed that you d
like to explore further then we
recommend the next step be
first-hand experience.  Contact
us to arrange a private demo
cruise.  Bring your friends!

Our Best,
Anne and AlPS.  Hope to see you for our season kickoff on Lake Gaston April 22-23.

(April 23-24 that was printed on the invitation at the show was in error.)
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Al and Anne Hartley, owners of Four Seasons Electric Boats, say Thank You.


